
NON-PROFIT 
MATCHING 
MINI-GRANT PROGRAM 

FY 25-26 

The non-profit matching mini-grant program (subject to funding availability/City 

Commission Budget approval) supports non-profit programs providing services in Newtown 

or for the benefit of Newtown residents. 

Funds are anticipated to be available October 1, 2025. 
Funding Awards are available from $3,000 up to $50,000. The total program funds 

anticipated to be available is $100,000. 
50% Match Requirement 

The Newtown Community Redevelopment Agency Advisory Board (NCRAAB) may 

award multiple grants or a single grant award with available funding. 
Program categories include Business Development, Crime and Safety, Cultural Arts, 
Education, Healthcare, Housing and Sustainability which are aligned with the 

Newtown Community Redevelopment Plan. 
To be eligible you must be a 501(c)3 or 501(c)6, have an active registration with the 

Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services and have a representative 

attend a mandatory training workshop to be held on April 2, 2025 at 5:30 p.m. or April 
3, 2025 at 10:00 a.m. at the RL Taylor Community Complex, 1845 John Rivers Street, 
Sarasota, FL 34234. 

For questions or to RSVP for training workshops, please email newtown.cra@sarasotafl.gov 

For More information visit: 
www.SarasotaFL.gov/EconomicDevelopment 

To view the Newtown Community Redevelopment Plan visit:
www.SarasotaFL.gov/NewtownCommunityRedevelopmentPlan/ 
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